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Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

January 26, 2009 – Enterprise Domain Policy Changed Jan 26 - Disable AutoPlay 

 
As previously announced, the Windows Enterprise Domain policy was changed on 
Monday, January 26, 2009 at 7:35 AM to disable the use of "AutoPlay" 
facilities on all mountable drives (including CD-ROM, DVD, and USB drives). 
This change was made for security reasons.  There have been at least three 
known outbreaks of AutoPlay viruses in the past weeks at Iowa State 
University. 
 
Details are available here: 
 
http://www.tech.ait.iastate.edu/win2000/admin/Announce.2009.01.09.pdf  
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